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 B  Bennett OBJ2014/0857/P 26/02/2014  10:52:20 Dear Fergus Freeney 

I am writing to object to the proposed conversion of this ground floor restaurant at 162 Agar Grove, 

London, NW1 9TY.

This proposal would take away a scarce amenity from local residents.

The proposal would be inappropriate for this rare surviving original historic Camden building in a 

conservation area.

For residential use it would not be suitable for a Georgian early building to have one very large 

shop/restaurant frontage window. The proposal to put in 3 shower rooms/ WCs suggests the plan is for 

3 small flats, bedsits or hostel which would put pressure on local amenities and significantly change the 

use.

156 Agar Grove

NW1 9TY

 B  Bennett OBJ2014/0857/P 26/02/2014  10:50:45 Dear Fergus Freeney 

I am writing to object to the proposed conversion of this ground floor restaurant at 162 Agar Grove, 

London, NW1 9TY.

This proposal would take away a scarce amenity from local residents.

The proposal would be inappropriate for this rare surviving original historic Camden building in a 

conservation area.

For residential use it would not be suitable for a Georgian early building to have one very large 

shop/restaurant frontage window. The proposal to put in 3 bathrooms suggests the plan is for 3 small 

flats, bedsits or hostel which would put pressure on local amenities and significantly change the use.

156 Agar Grove

NW1 9TY
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